
 

 Davidson’s Fort September Progress Report 

"Davidson's Fort represents a great opportunity for Western North Carolina to tell its Revolutionary War story through cultural re-enactments. 
This is a story not only important to North Carolina, but to the entire nation." 
Senator Joe Sam Queen, North Carolina General Assembly 

 

Sorry for the long absence, vacation time for the writer stopped the reporting but the work continued. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ethan Allen donated a LARGE load of lumber to 

Davidson’s Fort in September. A work crew wasted little 

time in starting the floor on the block house. Robbie 

Gilbert is seen here starting on the first row of the floor. 

After a long day of work we had a good section of the 

floor completed. As you can see it really looks nice. 

The Board meeting was held during our lunch which was 

donated by McDonalds. We will be attending two events 

this month; 

The 28th we will be attending Senator Queen’s Picnic at 

Tom Johnson’s Camping Center. 

The29th we will be marching to the McDowell House to 

symbolize Davidson’s Fort militia joining the 

Overmountain Victory men on their march to Kings 

Mountain. 



 
 

September 25, 2010 

Another long day of work and the floor lacks three rows to finish. We had many visitors today, some from far away and many of our 

local friends. We demonstrated our newly acquired “Swivel Gun” to many of the visitors, the children found it to be exciting. Mark 

and his son came by and helped plug the screw holes in the floor. 

  

 


